
DATES FOR THIS HALF TERM
Tuesday 16th April- Y5/6 Eden Camp Trip

Tuesday 16th April- Y3/4 Magna Trip

Tuesday 16th April- Alan the Beekeeper visiting KS1

Thursday 18th April- FODS Bags2school collection

Thursday 18th April- Cricket Taster sessions for KS1

Friday 19th April- Y6/Choir trip to Joseph Musical

Monday 6th May- Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Wednesday 8th May- Y3 Cinema Night, 5-6pm 

w/c Monday 13th May- Y6 SATs week 

Wednesday 22nd May- Y6 Brownlee Triathlon

Wednesday 22nd May- LKS2 Parent VS Children Science quiz (2:30-3:00)

Thursday 23rd May- UKS2 parents in to see their child’s work, 8:30-9:30am

Thursday 23rd May- FODS KS2 Discos from 3:30pm

Friday 24th May- Break up for May half term

Monday 3rd June- school open

Welcome back to you all:; I hope you had a fantastic Easter with family and friends! It has been
lovely to have the children back in school this week ready and raring for another busy and exciting
half term.  “Eid Mubarak!” as well to all of our children and families who have celebrated Eid this week. 

Today we have said a fond farewell to Mrs Howarth, who has now started her maternity leave. I am
sure you will join me in wishing her all the best for the safe, happy and healthy arrival of her baby
and the latest addition to Team Dring.  Despite what I said in my newsletter before Easter, my own
maternity leave starts on the 24th May not March - that may have been some wishful and very tired
thinking at the time of writing! So one more half term to enjoy and try and tick all of my jobs off the
to-do list! 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott-South.
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Key Stage 1 have had a very exciting first week as they have been on a visit to Howsham Mill! Year 1  headed over
on Thursday and Year 2 have today. This is all part of the children’s new learning project, “Buzzing!” and whilst at
Howsham Mill they have learned more about the woodland habitats and what makes a great habitat for bees
to thrive in.  The children made smores over an open fire and built a bug caravan for all types of minibeasts! 
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FODS
Did you have a spring clean over the
Easter holidays? Help us to raise
money for the school by filling one, or
maybe two, Bags 2 School bags and
dropping off your unwanted items on
Thursday 18th April. Bags will be
collected at the front of school and
the heavier they are, the more
money that is raised! To the right is a
guide as to what items can go into
the Bags 2 School bags. 




